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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are receiving this notice because you a record owner of property within five hundred feet (500’°) of
the Preliminary and Final Subdivision Application.

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the before the City Council on
Wednesday, August 28, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at the Bluffdale City Hall, 2222 West 14400 South, Bluffdale,
Utah, for the purpose of receiving public comment on the following application:

e Preliminary and Final Subdivision Application (Application 2019-29) for Heritage 76 at
Independence for 64 residential townhome units with associated streets, alleys and open space
located at approximately 15204 S. Porter Rockwell Boulevard, 4 Independence, LLC, Applicants.

The hearing is scheduled in connection with a regularly scheduled meeting of the Bluffdale City Council.
If you cannot attend, please feel free to provide comments in writing to the contact listed below. In
compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing assistance or other services for
these meetings should contact Bluffdale City Hall at least 24 hours in advance of such meeting at
801.254.2200. TTY 7-1-1. For more information regarding this application you may contact Jennifer
Robison at 801.849.9421 or jrobison@bluffdale.com.
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